2016 Corbitt Family Reunion

It's more than you, it's more than me, we are a family

Keeping You Informed

A Message from Walee

"Stop! In the name of love." While this famous Supreme lyric invokes memories of doo wop, bell bottoms, and dancing with my Auntie, it also resonates with my inner spirit. Stop! Be patient. Seek first to understand. This is the mantra I recite as I gather the necessary talking points to articulately communicate the vision the Executive Committee has put forth to ensure the success of the 2016 Corbitt Family Reunion.

"In the name of love." This is what I have been saying weekly to Cousin Teresa. What joy it has been for me to read our family-church's historical records and see the name "Corbitt" over and over through so many generations.

So for me, "Stop! In the name of love." perfectly coincides with this month's recognition of Black History and Valentine's Day. I **love** learning about our family history, and can't wait to meet so many of you, to hug you, listen to you, and learn from you.

Be sure to visit the <u>Corbitt Family Website</u>. It has been updated with new pictures that so expressively demonstrates the love we have for each other.

Stop! Be patient. Seek first to understand. I'm looking forward to seeing you soon!

Walee, 1st Grandson of Leomia

Communications Strategist - 2016 Corbitt Family Reunion Committee



Volume 1, Issue 4, February 6, 2016



Walter "Walee" Jackson Communications Strategist Executive Committee

\$35 registration fee and form now due!

Click on this reservation link to make your online hotel reservations:

Book your group rate for Corbitt Family Reunion